## WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore\_park

Wednesday 15th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Now that the weather is starting to get warmer, please can parents and carers send a cap/hat for your child to wear during playtime and lunchtime on the playground. Please ensure that it has your child's name clearly written inside. Please can they also bring in a water bottle, which can be filled up in school.

It would also be advisable to apply sun cream before coming into school however if your child is able to apply sun cream themselves they will be able to keep it in their bag and apply as and when needed. Please note that sunglasses are not permitted, except for medical reasons.

Polite reminder about the Trim Trial. The trim trail, grass areas and benches are only available to be used during school time when supervised by school staff due to health and safety reasons.

Please can parents remind children not to use the trim trail, go on the grass areas or use the benches when dropping off and collecting before and after school.

Kind regards

Mrs J McGibney

Head Teacher









